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Haslemere South Residents’ Association (HSRA) has mounted  a campaign to stop a development of 200 homes on the former Red Court land in the countryside on the edge of Haslemere south of Scotland Lane. 
Please indicate below that you are willing to be a signatory to any group letter that we prepare to the council.  All objection letters to the Council are important, but will have far more impact if you also object personally.
We would also like to keep you up to date with news on this issue and will send round periodic emails when we have relevant information to share.
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	Please tick this box to indicate that you are happy for us to hold the above data only for the purposes of campaigning against the inclusion of Red Court in the Development Plan, and any subsequent Planning application. 
We will not share your information with anyone else as stipulated in GDPR.
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